
 “A State Authorized Use Supporter”  

 

MEDICAL CANNABIS DAY 

3615 Harding Ave, Suite 304 
Honolulu, HI  96816 

 

July 14, 2021 

 

The Honorable David Y. Ige 

Governor, State of Hawaii 

Executive Chambers, State Capitol  

415 S Beretania Street 

Honolulu, HI 96813 

 

MAHALO FOR YOUR SUPPORT 

 

Dear Governor Ige, 

 

Thank you for being willing to proclaim MEDICAL CANNABIS DAY on June 14 for the 

State of Hawaii this year. 

 

This proclamation means a great deal to the medical cannabis patients of Hawaii and 

represents an important step towards ending the current unnecessary conflict with the 

federal regulation of marijuana. 

 

We would like to express our sincere gratitude for your support of our medical cannabis 

patients by presenting you with an American flag that was flown on your behalf over the 

Nation’s Capitol on June 14, 2021 at the request of Congressman Ed Case. 

 

We know that you and your staff are very busy during these unprecedented times, so 

we decided to prepare a simple virtual presentation in place of an in-person event: 

https://youtu.be/Zh5a_oM9n0Y 

 

Thank you for doing what you can to protect the state authorized use of cannabis in 

Hawaii. 

 

Aloha, 

 

 
Clifton Otto, MD 
cliftonotto@hotmail.com 
808-233-8267. 
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